
Your community is near a proposed landfill 
Duke Energy wants to construct and operate 

at its Sutton Energy Complex Facility in Wilmington.

Duke Energy has proposed constructing the fully-lined 
landfill (see map) to dispose of coal ash currently 

contained in unlined basins on the utility’s property. 

A state-issued solid waste permit will be required to 
construct and operate the industrial landfill. 

The draft permit includes safeguards to protect public health 
and the environment. For example, the draft permit requires 
Duke Energy to build the landfill with a system for collecting 

and treating wastewater. The N.C. Department of Environmental 
Quality will consult with the U.S. Environmental Protection 

Agency and review information gathered about the proposed 
landfill before making a final agency decision on the permit. 

To read the draft permit online, log in to the following N.C. 
Department of Environmental Quality web page:

https://ncdenr.s3.amazonaws.com/s3fs-public/draftsuttonpermit.pdf

For additional information, contact:

Sarah Rice
N.C. Dept. of Environmental Quality
1646 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-1646

Phone: 919-707-8287          
Email: sarah.rice@ncdenr.gov
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